
Memorandum of Understanding with Lincoln University Malaysia- 19 July 2018 

It is a proud moment and memorable day in the history of Narayana Pharmacy College to have signed 

the memorandum of understanding with Lincoln University, one of the renowned and prestigious 

universities of Malaysia.  “The international collaboration will be milestone in the college history and will 

help to exchange research activities, Ph. D guideship with mutual cooperation between the two 

institutions”, said Director of the institution Dr. A V S Prasad, Principal Dr. Sk. Karimulla. 

 

 

 


